
FAQ n.21808

FAQs:
ATCO Licensing, Regulations

Question:
Regulation 805/2011 requires one or more rating endorsements, including
TCL and OCN, to be added to an ACS rating. However, Regulation
2015/340 does not appear to allow for both the TCL and OCN ratings to be
added to an ACS rating at the same time.

Answer:
EASA acknowledges that both TCL and OCN rating endorsements could be
associated to the ACS rating at the same time. As this amendment will require a
change to the IR, EASA will address it with its next Opinion to EC resulting from
rulemaking activities on ‘Maintaining of ATCO IR/AMC/GM’.

Last updated:
21/12/2016

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sl/faq/21808
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